
Dear LACDP Red Zone  
Candidates and Staff: 

  
L.A. County Democratic Party Red Zone Program Campaign Training 

will be this 
Saturday, July 12, 2008 
from 9:30 AM to 4:30 PM at the 

United Teachers Los Angeles Auditorium 
3303 Wilshire Blvd., 2nd Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90010 
Parking is $5 in adjacent lot on Wilshire and Berendo 

  
Please note that the training is MANDATORY for all Red Zone 
candidates. We would also like to ask that you extend the invitation to your 
senior campaign staff/super-volunteers.  
 
Please respond to this email to confirm your and your staff/super-
volunteer attendance and include the name(s) of your senior staff 
member(s) in your reply. The campaign training is designed to give you 
and your campaign the proper training and tools you need for your 
campaign, including communications/messaging, field operations, political 
outreach, fundraising, and party-building. 
 
Please note that staff/super-volunteer attendance does not substitute for 

the candidate's attendance. 
  
Please email me ASAP to RSVP and please feel free to contact me via cell at 

(909) 702.5809 
 if you have any questions. I look forward to hearing from all of you soon. 

Clark Lee 
Political Director 

Los Angeles County Democratic Party 
3550 Wilshire Blvd. Suite 1203, Los Angeles, CA 90010 

(213) 382.1211 Work;  (213) 382.1278 Fax  
www.lacdp.org 
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